
 

January 13, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to inform you that all our circulars and announcements will be sent 

and displayed only via: 

1. The school website: www.asg.edu.lb 

2. SKOOLEE (our online Student Information System): https://asg.skoolee.com 

or accessed via our website. You can also download our mobile app  

“Antonine Sisters School – Mar Elias Ghazir” from the Apple Store or Google 

Play to get our push notifications instantly. 

 

Urgent notices might be sent via SMS. 

No paper circulars will be delivered after Monday, February 3, 2020. 

You will be able to get general school information regarding events and activities by 

following our Facebook page on https://facebook.com/asghazir   

 

 

 

Kindly cut out the section below on the dotted line, fill it out and return it to the corresponding 

Cycle Administration with your eldest child by Friday, January 17, 2020. 
 

 …………………………………………………………………….………...……… 
 

I am the guardian of the student: 

________________________________ Class ____________  Section _____   

________________________________ Class ____________ Section _____   

________________________________ Class ____________ Section _____   

________________________________ Class ____________ Section _____   

 

Parents’ Mobile Numbers:  Parents’ Emails: 

Father  : _________________________ Father  : _________________________ 

Mother: _________________________ Mother: _________________________ 

 

Please send any SMS to:   

 Mother’s Mobile Number   Father’s Mobile Number  

 

 

I acknowledge having received this notice. 

Name: ________________________ Signature: _______________________ 

 

http://www.asg.edu.lb/
https://asg.skoolee.com/
https://facebook.com/

